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Policy Approval: Sec. D – Staff and Volunteers 
 

Prepared by: Scott Johnson, Director of Education 

Date: February 15, 2022 

Background  
 

On January 18, 2022, the Policy Review Committee met to consider changes to two policies under 

Sec. D – Staff and Volunteers, as listed on the Board website policy landing page.   

 

The policies and procedures currently under review are: 

 

• Sec. D Policy – Catholic School Community Councils 
• Sec. D Procedures – Catholic School Community Councils 
• Sec. D Policy – St. Clair Catholic District School Board Advisory Council 

 

The changes under consideration are part of the regular cycle of policy review required to keep 

our policies current.  They are intended to:  

 

i. Clarify or simplify language; 
ii. Update procedures to reflect current practices; 
iii. Reflect changes or amendments in Ontario Regulation or Legislation; 
iv. Include the vision, mission, priorities and values of the new strategic plan.  

 

These policies and all changes were reviewed by the Policy Review Committee at its January 18, 

2022 meeting and are now recommended by the Committee for Approval by the Board. 

Recommendations 
 

Motion:  That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board receive the report: Policy Approval: Sec. 

D – Staff and Volunteers, for information. 
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Motion:  That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board approve Sec. D Policy and Procedures – 

Catholic School Community Councils, effective February 15, 2022 

 

Motion:  That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board approve Sec. D Policy – St. Clair 

Catholic District School Board Parent Involvement Committee, effective February 15, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


